
 
 
 
 
 

End of year Information. 
 

The arrangements for the last 3 days of nursery (28th, 29th and 30th June) are as 
follows: 

 
❖ END OF YEAR PARTY (for ALL children)  

 
 

We will be holding our end of year party celebration for all children (including 
children who are returning to us next year) on Tuesday 28th June.  
 

This is THE LAST DAY for children who are returning to nursery next 
year. 

 
We are delighted that ‘Mr Giggles’ will be coming along with his ‘Peppa 

Pig and Paw Patrol’ puppet show! 
 

Session times for ALL CHILDREN on this day: - 
Morning-9-10:30am 

Afternoon-12-1:30pm 
 
 

❖ GRADUATION DAYS- For children leaving us for P1 only 
  

EVERY CHILD MUST BE ACCOMPANIED BY AT LEAST ONE ADULT 
Numbers are limited to a maximum of 2 adults per child please 

Children should wear school uniform as normal 
 

Graduation packs (photos, tote bags) will be ready to collect from the nursery on your 
child’s Graduation Day. 

Please see information overleaf regarding arrangements and times to attend. 
 

On arrival, please wait on GRANGE DRIVE at the back gate (Classroom 2) 
playground entrance.  

 
There will be plenty of opportunity for you to take photographs of your child in 

their gowns and receiving their medals. If you are taking photographs or 
videoing, please ensure that you only get your own child in the picture. Not 

everyone wants their child to be photographed or videoed. If you do happen to 
take photos or videos with other children in them, 

*** PLEASE DO NOT SHARE THESE ON SOCIAL MEDIA. *** 
 

Our PTA are very kindly paying for an ice cream van so that every child will get ice 
cream at the end of their graduation day! 

We hope you and your child have a very enjoyable day and we look forward to 
seeing you all! 

 
 
 


